

Association of University & College Employees, Local No. 1 (UBC)

November 4, 1974

Mr. J.F. McLean Director Personnel, Labor Relations & Ancillary Services University of B.C.

Dear Mr. McLean:

Re: Printing of Collective Agreement between A.U.C.E. Local 1 and the University of British Columbia

Local No. 1 of the Association of University and College Employees would suggest that the following printers be contacted to bid on the printing of the first collective agreement between AUCE Local No. 1 and the University:

Amulet Printers Limited, 335 West Broadway;

Broadway Printers Limited, 115 West 8th Avenue;

Price Printing Limited, 1519 West 6th Avenue.

As we have already agreed, the typesetting and paste-up is being done by the Department of Information Services. The Agreement should be approximately 40 pages, 614"x 4" and we would suggest 6016 Please let us know as soon as possible if the above printers would Island opaque University's

be satisfactory.

Sincerely,

ean Rands / President

for Local No. 1, A.U.C.E.

Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1 (UBC) 2162 Western Parkway Vancouver

November 12, 1974

Mr. J.F. McLean
Director,
Personnel, Labor Relations and
Ancillary Services
University of British Columbia

Dear Mr. McLean:

Re: Printing of Collective Agreement between AUCE Local 1 and the University of B.C.

Local No. 1 of the Association of University and College Employees would suggest that the following printers be contacted to bid on the printing of the first collective agreement between AUCE Local 1 and the University:

Amulet Printers Limited, 335 West Broadway Broadway Printers Limited, 115 West 8th Avenue Price Printing Limited, 1519 West 6th Avenue

As we have already agreed, the typesetting and paste-up is being done by the University's Department of Information Services.

The agreement should be approximately 40 pages, 64 inches by 4 inches, and we would suggest 60 lb. Island Opaque paper or something similar (sample of paper and paste-up attached).

Please let us know as soon as possible if the above printers would be satisfactory.

Sincerely,

R. Toren Secretary A.U.C.E. Local No. 1